From: ]

To: Peter Cooper (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA); Laurie Mitchell (VPA); richard.wynne@parliament.vic.gov.au;
jaclyn.symes@parliament.vic.gov.au; jaala.pulford@parliament.vic.gov.au;
danielle.green@parliament.vic.gov.au; wendy.lovell@parliament.vic.gov.au;
craig.ondarchie@parliament.vic.gov.au; tania.maxwell@parliament.vic.gov.au

Subject: Amendment C158- Beveridge North West PSP

Date: Friday, 3 December 2021 7:50:20 PM

Dear All,

| am writing to object strongly to the Quarry in Beveridge and Wallan. I've lived in Wallan since |
was 12 years old and would hate to see our town be ruined by the quarry.

| am incredibly concerned about the effect that this quarry will have on the community. The
quarry will bring noise, dust and vibrations that will impact on the health and wellbeing of our
community. | suffer with very bad allergies and the building of the quarry would force me to
have to move out of Wallan and find a new home as | would not be able to cope with the dust.
| am also concerned about the congestion and additional traffic from the trucks, the traffic
through Wallan is already horrendous and at constant risk of accidents. The quarry would
increase this risk and the congestion.

Thank you for reading and hearing my objection.

Yours Sincerely

Ellie Webster
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